
Sexual Assault Education Night  
Tuesday Feb 25 @ 5:30pm in the Smith Seminar Room 

SWiP would like to announce that with help from Student Advocacy and the Student Well-

ness Center  that there will be an educational night on the topic of sexual assault.  Every-

one in the physics department is invited to learn about this important topic. This educa-

tional seminar is important not only for victims of sexual assault but also for their friends, 

coworkers, and advisors.   

Noteworthy feature — people will be able to anonymously text questions during the event 

Presenters 

Michelle  Bangen is the  Sexual Violence Prevention Coordi-

nator at the Wellness Center. She will be co-presenting the 

event 

Natalie Spiert is the Sexual Violence Support Coordinator  in 

Student Advocacy . She will be the personal support for 

attendees as well as co-presenting 

More info: 

http://swc.osu.edu/sexual-violence/ 

Topics to be covered  

 OSU policy and procedure 

 Statistics of sexual assault 

 Humanizing the victim 

 Road to recovery 

 Information on campus and local resources 

Questions? Email: swip.osu@gmail.com 


